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Pharmacy and pharmacology portal Medicine portal. Clavulanate potassium is a beta-lactamase inhibitor that helps
prevent certain bacteria from becoming resistant to amoxicillin. Archived from the original on 29 November We
comply with the HONcode standard for trustworthy health information - verify here. British Journal of Clinical
Pharmacology. In combination with prednisolone , it is used for intramammary infusion for the treatment of mastitis in
lactating cows. This will make it harder for your body to absorb the medication. Take Augmentin exactly as prescribed
by your doctor. B No risk in non-human studies. Archived from the original on Aug 14, - Augmentin is an antibiotic
used to treat bacterial infections. Augmentin is composed of two chemicals, amoxicillin and clavulanate, which work in
synergy to treat ear infections, sinus infection, urinary tract infection (UTI), pneumonia, skin infections and lower
respiratory tract infections. It is approved for use. Jan 31, - Augmentin (amoxicillin and clavulanate) is an antibiotic used
to treat bacterial infections, such as sinusitis, pneumonia and bronchitis. Augmentin. Generic Name: amoxicillin and
clavulanate potassium (am OK i SIL in KLAV ue LAN ate poe TAS ee um) Brand Names: Augmentin, Augmentin ES,
?Prescribing Information ?Dosage ?Side Effects ?Augmentin (Amoxicillin. Augmentin. Generic Name:
amoxicillin/clavulanate; Imprint: AUGMENTIN ; Strength: mg / mg; Color: White; Size: mm; Shape: Elliptical / Oval;
Availability: Prescription only. Drug Class: Beta-lactamase inhibitors; Pregnancy Category: B - No proven risk in
humans; CSA Schedule: Not a controlled drug Generic Name?: ?amoxicillin/clavulanate. AUGMENTIN
(Amoxicillin,Clavulanic potassium) drug information & product resources from MPR including dosage information,
educational materials, & patient assistance. AUGMENTIN Rx. Add Drug To My List Compare to related Drugs
View/edit/Compare drugs in my list Generic Name and Formulations: Amoxicillin. AUGMENTIN XR
(Amoxicillin,Clavulanic potassium) drug information & product resources from MPR including dosage information,
educational materials, & patient assistance. AUGMENTIN XR Rx. Add Drug To My List Compare to related Drugs
View/edit/Compare drugs in my list Generic Name and Formulations. Generic Name: AmoxicillinClavulanate. Generic
for Augmentin* (AmoxicillinClavulanate) is an oral penicillin antibiotic drug, which is used to treat different types of
bacterial infections such as bronchitis, sinusitis, pneumonia, urinary tract infections, ear infections, and skin infections.
This drug is a combination medication. Currently, both brand-name and generic Augmentin is licensed for sale. This
page from the eMedTV Web site lists the companies that manufacture these generic products and explains what
strengths are available for the various forms of Augmentin. Amoxicillin/clavulanic acid, also known as co-amoxiclav, is
an antibiotic useful for the treatment of a number of bacterial infections. It is a combination consisting of amoxicillin, a
?-lactam antibiotic, and potassium clavulanate, a ?-lactamase inhibitor. It is specifically used for otitis media, strep
throat, pneumonia, cellulitis. Jump to Generic - Amoxicillin & Clavulanate. For more information on this medication
choose from the list of selections below. Overview Uses Brand Name Drug Class Side Effects Drug Interactions
Drug Precautions Food Interactions Inform MD Pregnancy Lactation Drug Usage Drug Dosage Overdose.
Augmentin XR. GENERIC NAME(S): Amoxicillin-Pot Clavulanate. OTHER NAME(S): Augmentin XR Tablet,
Extended Release 12 Hr. Read Reviews (40)Get Prices. Uses; Side Effects; Precautions; Interactions; Overdose; Images.
Uses.
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